From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0009
Date: Monday, June 7, 2021 2:23:21 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, June 6, 2021 2:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0009

-- Name --
Walter G Fowler

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Residential

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Why are ANY utility companies entertaining increases in energy rates at this time? We haven't yet emerged from
Covid-19 issues, the unemployment rate in Canada is 8+%. The economy is still not yet in recovery mode.
BEFORE, any energy rate increase Jan 01/2022 or otherwise Brantford Power should show the public their books
and justify the posed increase in energy rates.......... Here's another beef I don't care if a Residential Rate of 750kWh
would be $5.53 a month, my bill shows kWh usage, my average Summer usage is 380+ and winter is 480+ what
will the posed increase cost ME?? That people will bring to the forefront "liars&numbers". I OBJECT to this
increase at least until people get back on their feet and can pay their bills!!!!

-- Attachment --





